
Making a difference, one 
Chromebook at a time. 
 
The Giving Tree at the 2017 Blue Ribbon Gala will 
be requesting donations to raise funds to 
purchase new Chromebooks for St. Elizabeth 
School.  
 
The tools we provide the teachers will have a direct 
impact on our kids and how they learn.   
Recently, SES added 14  new Chromebooks  to 
our technology department, but we want to 
provide all students an opportunity to use them. 
We ask you to join us as we help build 
 a brighter future for our children by  
providing additional funding for the 
 remaining Chromebooks needed.  
Every contribution is important 
 in reaching our goal! 
  
All monies raised from the 
 giving tree will go directly  
towards the purchasing 
 of this technology.  


